
The Colloquium has already attracted delegates from 15 countries around the
World and only a few places remain. Applications to attend the London
Colloquium, which is to be held from 15th to 17th July 1987 at University
College, should be made to the Colloquium organisers: A.R.A. Conference
Services, 90 Bedford Court Mansions, Bedford Avenue, London. WC1B
3AE. Telephone: (01) 637-0333.

FOOT NOTE: Since writing this piece the number of places available has
dropped to approximately 10.

Andrew Pincott

AUSTRALIAN INSURANCE LAW ASSOCIATION
PRESS RELEASE

Since its inception in 1983, the Australian Insurance Law Association (AILA)
has developed rapidly with energetic Committees now active in New South
Wales, Victoria and Queensland and some 700 members Australia-wide and
in New Zealand.

Two events of significance later this year will be the first Annual Conference
of AIL A to be held at the Hyatt Kingsgate Hotel, Sydney from Sunday 2nd
to Tuesday 4th August, 1987 and the announcement by Association
President, Frank Hoffmann, of establishment of the AILA Prize, which is
expected to make an outstanding contribution to scholarship in the field of
insurance law.

First Annual Conference: 2nd to 4th August, 1987

Themes for the Conference will include the INSURANCE CONTRACTS
ACT and the INSURANCE (AGENTS AND BROKERS) ACT revisited,
LIFE AND SUPERANNUATION INSURANCE, and the FUTURE OF
THE INDUSTRY.

In presenting this varied programme, discussion will centre on the Contracts
Act and will cover the practical implications to insurers is the principle of
utmost good faith, the test of the insurer as opposed to the prudent
underwriter, and hypothetical case studies of the insurer's remedies for non-
disclosure and non-disclosure as a basis for policy cancellation.

The programme will also include a welcoming cocktail party and hospitality
for interstate registrants on the Sunday evening, working lunches on the
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Monday and Tuesday and a formal dinner for all delegates and
accompanying persons on the Monday evening.

Favourable accommodation arrangements have been made with Hyatt for
out of town visitors.

A details brochure is now available and may be obtained from the AILA
Secretariat, GPO Box 1270, SYDNEY, NSW 2001, Telephone (02) 232 6206;
Telex: AA 122069; and Fax: 221 7184.

AILA Prize

The AILA Prize, which is intended to be presented annually and open to all
in the insurance industry, the legal profession, and insurance related fields,
will be launched at the opening of the Conference, when details of this major
cash award will be announced.

AILA Membership

Membership of the Australian Insurance Law Association is open to all
involved with insurance law, with or without legal qualification.
Subscription to 30th June 1988 is $30.00 and all enquiries regarding
membership should be directed to the AILA Secretariat, GPO Box 1270,
SYDNEY, NSW 2001, Telephone (02) 232 6206; Telex: AA 122069; and Fax:
221 7184.

Further Information

For further information, contact should be made through:

John H Hastings (Secretary - AILA)
Telephone: (02) 251 2138
Telex: AA 122069
Fax: (02)251 3498

16 March 1987
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